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MSH Architects, an architectural firm in Sioux Falls, South Dakota, has joined Schemmer, expanding 
the nine-person architectural firm to a 120+ person full-service architectural and engineering firm. 
 
“MSH will not only complement Schemmer’s existing architecture expertise, but also open a sizable 
geographic market in South Dakota. Their focus on providing exceptional professional services and 
sustaining long-lasting client relationships aligns perfectly with Schemmer’s mission,” said Steve 
Kathol, PE, SE, Schemmer President and Chief Executive Officer. 
 
MSH Architects has been providing architectural services in South Dakota and beyond for the past 
32 years. Throughout that time, they have developed a highly qualified team of architects, project 
managers, technical and administrative staff, who are motivated and committed to improving the 
built environment through excellent design across numerous markets. 
 
Link to original press release: 

https://www.schemmer.com/schemmer-begins-the-new-year-with-a-new-location/ 
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